
 
 

 
Dear ADR Contracting Party, 
 
Multilateral Agreement M318: Concerning the carriage of gases of Class 2 in refillable 

pressure receptacles authorized by the United States of America Department of 
Transportation in relation to 1.1.4.2 

 
This multilateral agreement is seeking a derogation from the provisions of ADR relating to 
the transport of gases of class 2 in refillable pressure receptacles authorised by the United 
States of America Department of Transportation in relation to 1.1.4.2 
 
 
The United Kingdom has signed Multilateral Agreement M318 (attached). If you agree to the 
conditions of this agreement please counter-sign and notify the UNECE Secretariat. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Sheila Quist 
 
 
Sheila Quist 
Dangerous Goods Division 
Department for Transport 
United Kingdom 
 
 

 
ADR Contracting Party 
 

Department for Transport 
Zone 3/26 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London SW1P 4DR 
United Kingdom 
Direct line: + 44 7976 433459 
Email: Sheila.quist@dft.gov.uk 
 
Date: 23 April 2019 
 


